
 

17. Please advise of your results regarding the track keeping in relation to Dormansland, and 
whether in GAL’s view any adjustment to SID designs may be required. 

 

As a result of the consultation carried out in 2014, we asked the specific questions about moving 
that particular RNAV track further north away from Dormansland and more central between 
Lingfield and Dormansland.  The consultation feedback stated that there was no appetite in the 
community for any modification to the RNAV SID. 

Therefore, we have no plans to modify this route. 


